
Digicel's submissions of 7 September 2009 and 9 September 2009 are stricken from the 
record as directed by the Authority in its 14 January 2010 letter dealing with the FLLRIC 
Phase 3 proceeding. 
 
However, that letter allowed the wording of the seven actual questions in those 
submissions that were repeated in LIME's 16 November 2009 responses to remain as 
part of the record of the proceeding.  


